	School Supplies Available for Pick-up on May 8th
 

	
Dear Lisbon Families,
HCPSS has partnered with the Bright Minds Foundation to provide school supplies to students who lack internet access and are unable to participate in online distance learning. The packs include a single subject notebook, pencils and/or pens, crayons or colored pencils, pencil sharpener, eraser, and highlighter.
School supplies will be distributed at the HCPSS Grab-N-Go meal sites (Links to an external site.)on Friday, May 8, 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. A student or family member may pick up supplies for their family. One or two packs will be provided to each family depending on the number of students.
HCPSS is accepting donations of new school supplies and families and organizations may donate to the Bright Minds Foundation Access to Learning Fund (Links to an external site.) to help provide access and resources for students. Families who have new school supplies to donate should contact partnerships@hcpss.org. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions about needing school supplies or other needs your child may have while learning from home.
Stay Safe and healthy,
Debra Anoff
Principal
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